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Limpopo congratulates President of SALGA. 
 
Limpopo Premier Chupu Mathabatha has congratulated the newly elected President of 
the South African Local Government Association (SALGA), Ms Thembi Simelane - 
Nkadimeng. 
Ms Simelane - Nkadimeng who is the Executive Mayor of the city of Polokwane 
succeeded the outgone President Parks Tau to this prestigious chair. Although not new, 
Ms Simelane Nkadimeng was the Deputy President to Mr Tau for the whole past season 
and therefore comes well equipped for the challenge. 
 
'We are proud as a Province that she is one of our own. Our municipalities are facing 
some of the greatest challenges ever, and Nkadimeng' s leadership collective comes in 
handy' 
The Premier says as a Provincial government they are ready to support her. 'Her advise 
to the 6th administration will be welcome at any given time'',the Premier reiterated. 
 
'the whole South Africa now looks up to her leadership and we can only lend support and 
send accolades to the leadership collective', says the Premier. 
 
Contact :Kenny Mathivha (Spokesperson to the Premier) 0824501331. 
ISSUED BY THE LIMPOPO PROVINCIAL GOVERNMENT. 
 


